
From: Littlehempston Tree Warden 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos 
 
We would like to add our wholehearted support for the inclusion of the Atmos site in 
the Local Plan. As early champions of the preservation of the Brunel building we are 
long time supporters of the proposals that are planned for this area, all voted for by 
the community. Please put our names on the list as supporters. Thank you. 
Regards. Pruw Boswell & Lionel Harper 


